
 

 

  

18th January 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/ Carer, 
 
A-level Geography trip to Brick Lane 
 
I am pleased to inform you that your child has the opportunity to take part in an educational trip to brick Lane. The purpose 
of this trip is to complete a full day session for Fieldwork studies on the Carbon and gentrification of the area. This is a 
compulsory fieldwork day. 
 
The trip will take place on Tuesday 24th January  from 9am-4pm in Brick lane. We will be leaving from school at 8.45am so 
students must come into school for normal time (8.30am). We will be getting to the venue by tube, the transport is covered 
by TfL so no charges will apply on the day. 
 
Students must wear comfortable and warm clothing. Much of the day will be spent outdoors, due to cooler temperatures 
please ensure your child brings a warm jacket and plenty of layers. It is strongly advised that students also bring gloves. 
Students will be walking within Brick Lane, so please make sure suitable footwear is worn. 
 
Please make sure your child brings a packed lunch. If your child is entitled to free school meals this will be provided on the 
morning of the trip. 
 
Please contact Mr Marzano via email (g.marzano@baconscollege.co.uk) if you do not want your child to attend by 23rd 
January. If no contact is received, we will assume that you are giving permission for your child to attend. Students should 
arrive back at Canada water around 4pm.  
 
If you would like to give permission for your child to be dismissed at Brick Lane or before we reach Canada Water tube 
station, please email Mr Marzano confirming this. Please note, if your child leaves prior to Canada Water station, they will 
have to pay for this part of their travel.  
 
Please contact Mr Marzano  if there are any medical conditions that the school are not already aware of.  
 
Yours sincerely, 
 
Mr Marzano 
Geography Teacher 
 


